
 

 

 

No Children  Left in Cars 

 

 

The Timber Mesa Fire and Medical District wants to remind the public to never 

leave a child alone in a car, not even for a minute. Always make sure your car is 

locked when you're not in it so that children don't get in on their own.  

The temperature inside a car can increase significantly in a short period of time.  

Create reminders for yourself by putting something in the back of your car next to 

your child such as a briefcase, a purse or a cell phone that is needed at your final 

destination. This is especially important if you're not following your normal 

routine.  

Take action. If you 

see a child alone in 

a car, call 911. 

Timber Mesa Fire 

and Medical 

District personnel 

want you to call. 

We are trained to 

respond to these 

situations. One call 

could save a life. 

Always remember to check your vehicle before you 

walk away.  The life of someone you love can depend 

on it. 

The Timber Mesa Fire and Medical District hopes the information in this 

flyer will help keep you and your family safe. Please remember that fire 

prevention is your best course of action. We encourage you to learn 

more about fire and life safety by visiting our website at 

www.timbermesafire.org          

http://www.timbermesafire.org/

